Jyl Steinback Executive Director Shape Up US, Inc.

Dear Jyl,

Greetings! It was nice meeting you at the Shape Up to Live Fit celebration at the Parkway School District earlier this month. I greatly appreciate the fact that you were in attendance, sharing your enthusiasm for activity with students and parents in the community.

As the current president of the National Association for Sport and Physical Education (NASPE), I want to acknowledge the wonderful work done by you and the local coordinator from the Parkway School District. The variety of activities, vendors, and community agencies in attendance helped to create a significant event for the local community.

This event fits perfectly with what NASPE wants to see occur throughout the country. The Shape Up US and Let's Move in School programs have a common desire--to assist in making our country one that fosters healthy, active lifestyles.

Again, I thank you for all the work that you and Shape Up US is doing for our children. I wish you continued success.

Enjoy your day!

Dennis Docheff NASPE President

Dr. Dennis Docheff, Professor Dept. of Kinesiology University of Central Missouri Warrensburg, MO 64093 660-543-4146